Overview: 

The Arts Council is requesting support for the build out of the Nibble Kitchen at Bow Market, at 337 Somerville Avenue in Union Square.  

Nibble, the Somerville Arts Council initiative that celebrates cultural exchange, spurs cultural economic development & supports immigrant communities.  Nibble grew out of the SAC’s ArtsUnion initiative, which has transformed Union Square through innovative cultural economic development work.
The Nibble Kitchen will feature a wide-ranging international menu that rotates—Venezuelan arepas one day, Ethiopian wots the next!  It will be a place of cultural interchange where people can come together and share ideas through food, while experiencing exciting new flavors and dishes.

Like the overall Nibble initiative, the kitchen has a strong social justice and economic development component. Our entrepreneurs are predominantly female, hail from our rich immigrant communities, and many are lower income. Nibble Kitchen will allow them to test our restaurant concepts in a low-risk environment before launching independent businesses and share their cultures via food.

Nibble Kitchen will also:
+ Convey a mission of the city by supporting our rich immigrant communities
+ Incubate entrepreneurs and generate spin-off businesses
+ Propel culinary tourism
+ Help maintain the diverse character of Union Square

Request: 

We are requesting approval to appropriate $241,390 to fund the Arts Council's Nibble Kitchen, from a total construction bid of $318,000.   Of this total, OSPCD, via CDBG, has committed $61,610 and the Arts Council $15,000.   In addition, we have submitted a Mass Development a grant proposal requesting $110,000 to support the build out.  Any successful fundraising will be used to reimburse this Capital request.  
